
URGENT NOTICE  

PROVISIONAL REGISTRATION - 2022 

This has reference to the notice published on the Sri Lanka Medical Council (SLMC) website 

on 14.09.2022 on the above subject. 

The graduates eligible (ERPM completed) for provisional registration who have not applied 

for registration up to date must apply via the SLMC website, follow the instructions and be 

present at the SLMC on 14th Friday, October 2022, between 10.00 am to 3.00 pm for physical 

verification of the original documents. 

PLEASE APPLY EARLY WITHOUT DELAY. 

 

Dr. Ananda Hapugoda 

Registrar 

Sri Lanka Medical Council 
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